COLGAN, JULIE VY-

Subject: 1650 Adams Avenue Medical Office Development Review Approval Staff report and
plans

From: DRAPKIN, SCOTT

Sent: Saturday, September 24, 2022 6:17 PM

To: ZICH, JON <JON.ZICH@costamesaca.gov>; ERETH, ADAM <ADAM.ERETH@costamesaca.gov>; VIVAR, JIMMY
<JIMMY.VIVAR@costamesaca.gov>; ROJAS, JOHNNY <JOHNNY.ROJAS @costamesaca.gov>; TOLER, RUSSELL
<RUSSELL.TOLER@costamesaca.gov>; RUSSELL, DIANNE <DIANNE.RUSSELL@costamesaca.gov>

Cc: ACHIS, PATRICK <PATRICK.ACHIS@costamesaca.gov>; LE, JENNIFER <JENNIFER.LE@costamesaca.gov>
Subject: 1650 Adams Avenue Medical Office Development Review Approval Staff report and plans

Hello Commissioners

In the Renaissance School staff report under the background section, the report mentions an attachment 4 which
includes the recent Director approval to demo and rebuild the medical office building located on the corner of Adams
Avenue and Mesa Verde Drive East. | am very sorry but this attachment was left out and below is a link to this
information if you wish to review.

https://www.costamesaca.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/52337/637968672648430000

Thanks Vice Chair Zich for noticing and letting me know.

Scott Drapkin, Assistant Director



